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Call for Applications:  

Editor-in-Chief, Geophysical Journal International 

The Royal Astronomical Society announces the search for a new Editor-in-Chief for Geophysical 

Journal International.  

Geophysical Journal International is one of the world's leading peer-reviewed research journals in 

solid-Earth geophysics and has been publishing high-impact articles for nearly 75 years. 

The appointment is for a five-year term, with a start date of 1 March, 2024.  The successful applicant 

will have the opportunity to shadow the existing Editor-in-Chief, Professor Joerg Renner for a couple 

of months prior to this date to enable a smooth transition.  

The RAS is particularly interested in finding a highly motivated individual with expertise in solid-Earth 

geophysics and an interest in academic journal publishing.  Priority will be given to applicants with 

prior experience as an editor of a scientific journal 

The successful applicant will join the journal in its first year as a fully Open Access publication. 

Further details are available in the accompanying job description. 

Application Process 

Applicants should send a CV and covering letter to the RAS Publishing Managers at 

publishing@ras.ac.uk.  The covering letter should include relevant experience and explain their 

interest in the position.  This should also include their vision for the future of the journal.  

For an informal discussion please contact Professor Joerg Renner at joerg.renner@rub.de 

The closing date for applications will be Friday 27th October 2023.   

Interviews to be held in November 2023. 

 

 

 

mailto:publishing@ras.ac.uk

